
Los Angeles Unified School District 

Office of Parent and Community Services 

CAC Officer Election Day 

November 15, 2017 

 

 

REMINDER 
On Officer Election Day, there is to be no campaigning at the Office of 

Parent and Community Services before the election process begins. 
 

 

Why? 

CAC consists of members who put Kids First. During the meeting, 

all members who wish to run for an office will be given an equal 

platform to speak about why they would like to run for that position. 

Whom you choose to vote for is a personal matter. Engaging in 

campaigning has caused members to feel uncomfortable during the 

election of officers.  In order to provide a welcoming and safe 

environment, no campaigning should take place before the election 

process begins! Finally, let us focus on keeping students as a 

priority in all of our work.  

 

What is campaigning? 

Asking someone to vote for you in an election. 

Asking someone to vote for someone else in an election.  

Asking someone NOT to vote for someone.  

Offering gifts, pressuring or repeatedly asking a member to vote 

for, or not to vote for, someone or another member.  

 

Campaigning is not: 

Answering “yes” if someone asks you if you are thinking of running 

for an office. 

Asking another member, “Who are you voting for?” Or “Who should I 

vote for in this election?” 

 

 


